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We began the day with the Eucharistic celebration
that invited us to listen to the voice of God in our

lives.
In the Chapter hall, we were invited to reread the

reflective journal where personal motions and
reflections have been recorded. After watching a
video entitled ‘Crucify Him’, we were left with the
question: where are you in the chain (a series of

scenes)?
This day was very special because we have been

travelling through each province, each Community
of the Congregation, following God's steps through

each of the places where we are present.



Each of the Provincial Sisters allowed us to travel with them to
the Communities of each of the Provinces. The order of

presentation of each one was as follows:
Province of Our Lady of Pilar: Sr. Ana Felisa Pablo Bernal,

Province of St. Anne: Sr. Gloria Martínez Bernal, Province of Juan
Bonal: Sr. Gracelin Rose Mary Pillai, Province of Mother Pabla: Sr.
Lucy Joseph Vadakedam, Province of St. Francis Xavier: Sr. Leena

John Chirayath.
It had been an opportunity to give thanks for the richness we

have as a Congregation, mainly due to the constant and heroic
dedication of each Sister. In every Community, in every place, we
perceive life, closeness, welcome and Charismatic presence, and

this motivates us to hope. By contemplating our strengths,
weaknesses and challenges, we should be encourage d to

continue to be charitable towards the poorest and most needy.
The presentation of Our Lady of Salz Delegation is still pending.

Subsequently, the pending minutes were read for review and
approval.

This is how the day's work ended. 
With sisterly love,

The Chapter Sisters.




